
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The construction of the Caerhun and Trefriw new 

area school is progressing, with the school 

beginning to take shape. Built by K&C 

Construction, the external and internal 

blockwork, including steel beams, have been 

completed to Zone 1 (Lower Ground Floor and 

First Floor) with the same works near completion 

in Zone 2 (Ground Level).  Indeed, the recent fair 

weather has aided the progress and if continues 

will assist with the work programmed in for the 

next 4 week period.  This work includes the 

installation of roof trusses, and the start of roof 

coverings which once completed will ensure the 

building is watertight and another major 

milestone for the project. 

Off site, the new Headteacher and Temporary 

Governing Body are progressing with the staff 

structure for the new school along with the new 

school logo and uniform.  The next scheduled 

meeting for the Temporary Governing Body is July 

where school name ideas will be discussed in 

more detail. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To view monthly construction progress images of 

the works at the Caerhun and Trefriw new area 

school including newsletters and statutory 

documents, please visit: 

www.conwy.gov.uk/caerhunandtrefriw 
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